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THE NEW SCPT WEBSITE
The SCPT site is new and improved. Go to www.scpt.org and see. Member Login remains in the top right corner; user ID is members and the password is scpt123. If you have any problems contact the SCPT office. NOTE: The logo you see at the top is for test purposes only. The final logo will be determined by Council in September.
IMPORTANT: It is important to access the website from the computer that you plan to renew. If you encounter difficulties, that could create problems at renewal. If you encounter difficulties it is important to let us know so it can be fixed in order to avoid problems at renewal.
PCE EXAMINERS NOVEMBER 18TH 2012 SASKATOON 
We have received a tremendous response from Saskatchewan PT’s to work as examiners at the November 18th clinical exam. The Alliance still needs about four (4) experienced PT’s for the Sunday November 18th clinical exam. If you are interested or would like more information go to the link on the SCPT Members’ home page. Training and compensation ($400 for the day) are provided. 
The SCPT would like to thank everyone who has joined the examination team.
ELECTRONIC HEALTH RECORD SURVEY FOR PRACTITIONERS - HELP TO SHAPE THE FUTURE!
There is a link on the Members’ site that will take you to information about the Health Care Practitioner Survey from eHealth. The deadline for responses is September 7, 2012.
